
Due to Covid-19 we have all had to learn new ways of keeping 

in touch. When we return to school we will still not be able to 

allow parents and visitors into the building, so we are trying to 

find as many ways to make it easy for you to get in touch. 

 

Email us: s.office@perryhallmat.co.uk 

If you have a question for the class teacher or want to share what 

your child is doing outside school, you can use the Class emails: 

eyfs@perryhallmat.co.uk 

bb.y1@perryhallmat.co.uk  bb.y4@perryhallmat.co.uk 

bb.y2@perryhallmat.co.uk  bb.y5@perryhallmat.co.uk 

bb.y3@ perryhallmat.co.uk  bb.y6@perryhallmat.co.uk 

Phone us: 01827 214666 

Please leave a message if the answer phone 

picks up - we will get back to you. 

Use the contact us link on 

the App or website to 

email us. 

Download our App from 

Google play or the App 

store (it’s the one with the 

burgundy writing not yellow) 

This is an unofficial Facebook group that has 

been set up by parents. It is not monitored by school, 

although Denese is in the group and will share appropriate 

information when needed. You can also ask Denese to 

contact you if you need her. The group is a good way to 

share information but please do not use it to discuss 

concerns or issues - you need to contact us directly. 

Perry Hall Multi Academy Trust will not tolerate any abusive or 

defamatory comments about pupils or staff, and legal and/or police 

action will be considered  if necessary.  


